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Lid Surgery 
 

St Pauls Eye Department  
 

 

You have had an operation on your eyelid/ tear duct 
 

• If you have an eye patch on remove it in………………………… 
 

• Try to keep your eye closed under the eyepad. 
 

• If you find your eye is sticky bathe it with cool boiled water and 
clean cotton wool.  

 

Once the local anaesthetic has worn off you may be in some pain. It 
is advisable to take some painkillers such as paracetamol or 
whatever you would normally take for a headache. 
 

You may notice some bruising, bleeding, or swelling around the 
area operated on. This should settle down within a few days. 
 

Contact St Paul’s Eye Emergency Department for advice: 
 

• If the area bleeds a lot.  
 

• If you have a discharge.  
 

• If you are in a lot of pain. 
 

Tel: 0151 706 3949  
Text phone  number: 18001 0151 706 3949 
 

If you need to clean the area operated on or your lids use cool 
boiled water and clean cotton wool (remembering to wash your 
hands before and after). 
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If your eyes water remember to use clean paper tissues once and 
wipe the area gently. 
 

 
You have been given the following treatment…………………… 
 

……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
You need to see the doctor again in………………………………… 

 
on……………………………………at…………………………… 

 
 

If you have stitches in they may dissolve themselves or they  
 
will be removed on…………………………at……………………… 
 
 
You may need to be seen again in the Eye clinic on 
     
…………………………………at………………………………………         
 
 

Further Information 
 
If you require further information please telephone 
Theatre Admissions Unit or St Paul’s Eye Emergency 
Department. 
 
Theatre Admissions Unit Tel:  0151 706 2492 or 2733 for 
reception 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2733 
 
St Paul’s Eye Emergency Department 
Tel: 0151 706 3949 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 3949 
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